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WEEKLY UPDATE

This week marks the end of a half term.

We have all enjoyed being back with

your children. They have been brilliant

and you have all been so supportive. A

big thank you.     

HALF TERM 
We break up today for a one week

holiday. We hope you have a fantastic
time and we will see you all back on

Monday 2nd November.



WEEKLY NEWS

PARENTS EVENING 

Parents Evening will be done by phone this year.

After the holidays we will send out a letter with

details of how you can book an appointment on the

Abor app. If you haven't set that up yet please make

sure you do. 

FLU IMMUNISATION 

Lots of parents have asked about the flu

immunisations. They will take place in school on

30th November. Consent letters will be sent to you

after the holiday, please remember to fill it in and

return. 

HOUSE COMPETITION

Because of COVID we can't do our 'tug of war' house

competition. Instead we are going to do a house

'vegetable or fruit animal' competition. You have the

holiday to make it and we would like them in on the

first day back. Children will be given a house point

for each entry and there will be prizes for the

winners.  

BLACK HISTORY MONTH

We have made our video all about the learning that

we've done in Black History month. We are sharing

this in our virtual assembly. We have put the video on

our website so you can take a look.

www.eborgardensprimary.co.uk you can find it in the

'action for learning' section. 


